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Welcome to our third DIGIVID Mini-Bulletin

We would like to update you regularly regarding the DIGIVID progress with our DIGIVID
Mini-Bulletin.

DIGIVID News

DIGIVID Workshop (18.11.2021) with Associates Partners
Our second DIGIVID Workshop took place on the 18th of November from 11:00 - 13:00.
In this workshop, we successfully discussed with two of our Associated Partners the five
modules of our DIGIVID Curriculum. We received valuable feedback about important
factors for teacher education such as (i) offering support for teachers for the acquisition of
basic digital competences, (ii) highlight the role of digital media in the society - especially
during the CoVid-19 pandemic and (iii)) make copyright and data protection clear in the
development of tools and content as this could be a stumbling block!

DIGIVIDget
We have implemented a first version of the DIGIVIDget prototype on Moodle. This
prototype now includes the two DIGIVID visualizations as well as the easy-to-use micro
learning content - as presented in the screenshot below.
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DIGIVID ForeCast

DIGIVID Workshop (22.2.2022) with pre-service teachers

We are currently preparing a workshop with pre-service teachers to discuss the topics and learning
goals of the DIGIVID Curriculum in detail. In module 1, we deal with basic digital competences,
while module 2 focuses on the societal impact caused by the usage of technology as key media for
teaching and learning. Modul 3 is dealing with the design of digital learning and teaching materials,
and modul 4 is emphasizing on how to teach and learn with digital media in practice. In the
workshop, we would like to investigate if the currently developed DIGIVID topics and learning goals
are useful and if there are topics or learning goals that could be removed or enhanced.
Additionally, we will ask the participants if they have suggestions for further relevant topics.

DIGIVID Workshop (March 2022) with in-service teachers
After the workshop with pre-service teachers, we plan to repeat this workshop with in-service

teachers in March. We will get in contact with you and ask you for help to promote this workshop or
to directly invite interested in-service teachers, who would like to take part in these discussions..
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DIGIVID Contact

Dipl.-Ing. Dr. techn. Angela Fessl
afessl[at]tugraz.at
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